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 Key Stage 2 Christmas Showcase – Tuesday 17th December 2024 
 

Dear Eastway families,   
   

As the Christmas season swiftly approaches, children have been practising their class songs 

and key stage 2 performance. They are very excited to share the songs with you all in the 

Eastway Christmas Showcase. It will take place on Tuesday 17th December at 2.45pm in our 

school hall. 
 

Each class will perform their own Christmas song along with the 

choir who are very excited to share one of the songs they have 

been practising in their own time. It is going to be a festive and 

enjoyable afternoon! The show will start with a performance 

from the choir and then each class will perform their song 

starting with year 3. Key stage 2 will then finish the showcase 

with the tradition of singing ‘We Wish You a Merry Christmas’ 

together. We will vote for the winning class at the end of the 

performances.  
 

Due to health and safety guidelines we have a limit on the number of people we can 

accommodate within the audience. Therefore, we can only allow two adults to attend the 

performance per child. Unfortunately we are not able to provide a creche, so please 

organise alternative child care arrangements for any pre-school children.  
 

The children will perform for younger children in school.  
  

We will be selling raffle tickets at £1.00 a strip. The raffle will be drawn at the end of the 

performance.    
 

Please enter school via the Main School Office Gate C. Doors will open at 2:30pm, ready for 

a prompt 2:45pm start.  
  

We would like to thank you once again for your support, and we hope you enjoy our 

Christmas Showcase.  
  

Yours sincerely, 
  

Key Stage 2 Team 


